



School Advisory Council Agenda
Stirling Elementary School
October 22, 2018

- I. Roll Call
- II. Approval of Minutes from September 2018 meeting
- III. ASSIST Self-Assessment 2018-2019
- IV. Review of School Improvement Plan 2018-2019 – Input/Approval
- V. Accountability Funds
- VI. Principal Updates
- VII. Closing

The next SAC meeting is on Monday, November 9, at 2:20 PM.



BROWARD SCHOOLS



VIRTUAL COUNSELOR

POWERED BY THE DATA WAREHOUSE

Attendance

Membership

Sign In Sheets

Report

Help

Logout

School:

Committee:

Sign In sheet for STIRLING ELEMENTARY Date: 10/22 Time: 2:15

| # | Full Name | Position | SBBC Employee | Parent Of Student At School | Sign Here . |
|-----|--------------------|-------------------|---------------|-----------------------------|--------------------------|
| 1. | ARNAEZ, JACQUELINE | Principal | Yes | No | <i>Jacqueline Arnaez</i> |
| 2. | FLETCHER, PAUL | Non-instructional | Yes | No | <i>Paul Fletcher</i> |
| 3. | FRAZIER, SUZANNE | BTU Steward | Yes | No | |
| 4. | GULLA, COLLEEN | Community Rep | No | No | |
| 5. | GUTTMAN, EVELYN | Gifted Rep | No | Yes | <i>Evelyn Guttman</i> |
| 6. | HACKETT, NATTIA | ESE Rep | No | Yes | <i>Nattia Hackett</i> |
| 7. | JACKSON, CHAMILL | Non-instructional | Yes | Yes | <i>Chamill Jackson</i> |
| 8. | LOUIS, YOLEINE | SAF-DESIGNEE | No | Yes | <i>Yoleine</i> |
| 9. | OLSEN, LORELEI | Parent | No | Yes | |
| 10. | VALENCIA, KIRSTEN | SAC Secretary | Yes | No | |
| 11. | VALLIERE, JENNIFER | SAC Chair | Yes | No | <i>Waller</i> |

Print



BROWARD SCHOOLS



VIRTUAL COUNSELOR

POWERED BY THE DATA WAREHOUSE

Attendance

Membership

Sign In Sheets

Report

Help

Logout

Guest Sign In Sheet For STIRLING ELEMENTARY Date: 10/22 Time: 2:15

| # | Full Name | Position | SBBC Employee | Parent of Student at School | Sign Here |
|-----|-------------|----------|---------------|-----------------------------|-------------|
| 1. | Adam Person | Teacher | | No | Adam Person |
| 2. | | | | | |
| 3. | | | | | |
| 4. | | | | | |
| 5. | | | | | |
| 6. | | | | | |
| 7. | | | | | |
| 8. | | | | | |
| 9. | | | | | |
| 10. | | | | | |
| 11. | | | | | |
| 12. | | | | | |
| 13. | | | | | |
| 14. | | | | | |
| 15. | | | | | |
| 16. | | | | | |
| 17. | | | | | |
| 18. | | | | | |
| 19. | | | | | |
| 20. | | | | | |
| 21. | | | | | |
| 22. | | | | | |
| 23. | | | | | |
| 24. | | | | | |
| 25. | | | | | |

Print



School Advisory Council Minutes
Stirling Elementary School
October 22, 2018

- I. Roll Call
 - a. The meeting was called to order at 2:29 PM by Mr. Fletcher, SAC Member.
- II. Approval of Minutes from September 2018 meeting.
 - a. A motion to approve the minutes was initiated by Mr. Fletcher and Mrs. Jackson seconded the motion.
- III. ASSIST Self-Assessment 2018-2019
 - a. Ms. Valliere, SAC Chair, stated this information is still coming, and will be presented when available.
- IV. Review of School Improvement Plan 2018-2019- Input and Approval
 - a. Ms. Valliere, SAC Chair, presented the SIP Plan for the 2018-2019 school year via the Elmo for the SAC body and meeting attendees to see.
 - b. Ms. Valliere reviewed the SIP Plan and requested any input from the SAC Body and attending members.
 - i. Mrs. Jackson, parent, asked "how does a parent know a student is in need of RTI?" Mrs. Arnaez, school principal, responded by explaining the process of CPST as well as the Tiers of instruction.
 - c. Mr. Fletcher, SAC member, made a motion to approve the SIP plan as is, Mrs. Jackson seconded the motion of approval.
- V. Accountability Funds
 - a. Mrs. Arnaez, school principal, presented how accountability funds are acquired and the process of how to use the funds being determined by the SAC committee.
 - b. At this time, a proposal was made to purchase Time For Kids and Scholastic magazine subscriptions for the students and teachers to utilize during instruction. It was proposed that PTA will pay a portion and the remainder will be paid by Accountability funds.
 - i. Mrs. Jackson questioned that in the past the funds were utilized for FSA camps and will we still have these camps available if the funds are applied to the cost of the magazine subscriptions. Mrs. Arnaez stated that we will still have FSA camps available, the remainder of the funds available will go towards FSA camps.

- c. Mr. Fletcher made a motion to approve the use of the Accountability funds to purchase the magazine subscriptions, Mrs. Jackson seconded the motion.
- VI. Principal Updates
- a. Mrs. Arnaez presented the school updates.
 - i. FSA Camp planning has begun.
 - ii. Successful 1st quarter, we are now in 2nd quarter.
 - iii. Full implementation of iReady schoolwide. 45 min. minimum per week, with a passing score of 75%.
 - iv. Data chats have begun involving the general education teachers, administration, and instructional coaches to discuss all of the students in the building.
 - v. FSA camps will start later this year. (Tentatively in January; gives the students 10 weeks of camp.)
 - 1. Mrs. Jackson asked how the camps will be run differently this school year than year's past?
 - 2. Mrs. Arnaez stated the camps will be 2-3 days per week for each subject with a later start. Some students will be in camp all week based on their need, therefore, clubs may begin occurring in the morning to accommodate the students.
 - vi. The next meeting for SAC will be held on November 19th at 2:20 PM.
- VII. Mrs. Jackson made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 2:51 PM and Mrs. Hackett seconded the motion.